
From: Arlett Payne <Arlett.Payne@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Saturday, June 5, 2021 8:01 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: baltimore  
 

Good Morning Rich 
I was there to assist in Baltimore's promotional oral exam. They were looking for Chiefs from 
various departments to participate. I am a PFC but did not represent CFD there.  
They, Baltimore, paid a per diem for food, my hotel and flight to and from Baltimore city.  
Arlett Payne  
Paramedic Field Chief  
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